MASTRICK COMMUNITY CENTRE
MANAGEMENT COMMITTEE
GREENFERN ROAD

ABERDEEN

AB16 6TR

Tel. 01224 788288

Email. mastrickcc@hotmail.co.uk

24th May 2024

To Whom it may concern,

I 'am writing to you regarding Mr Stephen Jeffery & Mrs Toni Jeffery of 26 Spey Road. Mr &
Mrs Jeffery are a big part of our community here at Mastrick, it would be a detriment to our
community if they had to move away from the area. They sponsor our minibus which is used
to transport isolated pensioners to and from the building, which we would not be able to do
without their support. They are heavily involved in volunteering with the childrens football
in the community and the church. They are actively involved in Community activities that
benefit all aspects of the community. The Community would suffer a huge loss if it were to
lose the time and effort they put into helping make it better for all. They are part of the
reason Mastrick can have the positive impact on its residents that it has had over the past
few years.

Yours Sincerely

Vickie Wood

Chairperson

Mastrick Community Centre
Management Committee



